
   
Charity number: 1102098  

  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

As you know, we are holding our annual colour run on Thursday 22nd May. This year 

we are adding a ‘Gunge the teacher’ event which will follow straight after the colour 
run. We have some very brave and supportive teachers who are willing to be ‘gunged’.  
Votes cost £1 each and you are welcome to vote as many times as you wish. You can 
place your votes by clicking the link below your chosen teacher’s name. If you prefer to 
pay cash, we also have a post-box in reception, please place the money in an envelope 
with your chosen teacher’s name on it.   
 

Thank you for your continued support, Friends of Long Sutton Primary School.   

  
Miss Pycock  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QX3BCS1Y  
  
Miss Watson  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QLO32UX1  
  
Mrs Kirkham  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QBDCZPYK  
  
Mrs Lee  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/Q3FF3UYY  
  
Miss Harper  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QJG5KDK6  
  
Miss Nichols  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/Q2N28ILP  
  
Mr Baker  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QMS016NZ  
  
Mrs Thomas  
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QWGWPXO0  

 

      

  

  

  

https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QX3BCS1Y
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QLO32UX1
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QBDCZPYK
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/Q3FF3UYY
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QJG5KDK6
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/Q2N28ILP
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QMS016NZ
https://pay.sumup.com/b2c/QWGWPXO0

